
 
Heywood Community School 

 Ballinakill, Co. Laois. 

    Tel: 057-8733333 admin@heywood.ie  

ANNUAL ADMISSION NOTICE  

In Respect of Admissions to the 2025/2026 School Year  

Admissions Policy and Admissions Form available on www.heywood.ie or on request at 

contacts above 

Part 1: Admissions to Heywood Community School 2025-26 

Important Dates to Remember 

The school will commence accepting applications 
for admission 

3rd October 2024 

Closing date for applications for admission 24th October 2024 at noon 

Notification of decision on application 8th November 

Applicants must confirm acceptance of offer by: 20th November at 3pm 

The school will consider and issue decisions on late applications in accordance with the school’s 

admission policy. 

 

Part 2: Admissions to Special Class in Heywood Community School 2025-26 

Important Dates to Remember 

The school will commence accepting applications 
for admission 

3rd October 2024 

Closing date for applications for admission 24th October 2024 at noon 

Notification of decision on application 8th November 

Applicants must confirm acceptance of offer by: 20th November at 3pm 

 

Once a parent has applied, a special meeting will be arranged between family and the school to 

ensure all the correct documentation is submitted. 

 

tel:0578733333
mailto:admin@heywood.ie
http://www.heywood.ie/


 

Part 3: Number of places being made available in 2025-26 

The number of places being made available in first year is: 124 

The number of places currently available in the special class 
catering for children with Autism Spectrum (AS) 

1 

 

• Failure to accept an offer within the date above may result in the offer being withdraw  

• Failure to accept the Code of Behaviour may result in the offer being withdrawn 

 

Click the following link between October 1st 2024 and October 24th 2024 to 

apply for 1st year place 2025-26 

or 

scan the QR Code Below: 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/2yGxygyUXX
https://forms.office.com/e/2yGxygyUXX


 

Open Night and Presentation for Incoming First Years 

2024/2025   

Thursday 3rd October 6:30pm – 9pm 

 

 

 

(Please Scan for full details) 


